We have a 38 year old son with a disability. He works with The Endeavour 
Foundation in their workshop at Burleigh in Queensland. David has 
enjoyed working there for the last 16 years and is quite satisfied with 
the income he recieves from Endeavour, and the way this income is 
assessed. We ask that BSWAT can continue to be used to work out wages 
for the next three years or until such time as a solution is developed 
to the satisfaction of all Australian Disability Enterprises. Sincerely, 
Peter and Heather Coleman, 4/38 Tweed Street, Coolangatta Qld 4225
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